
PTA Meeting Minutes February 17, 2017 
 
Attendees:​ Kaiya Korb, Eliza Walker, Christine Sullivan, Susan Hans, Mike Nucci, Meg 
McDonough, Ryan Liptak 
 
Funding Requests 

REC Fields - Mad River Park 

Mike Nucci and Eliza Walker presented on behalf of the Mad River Valley Recreation 

District (MRVRD) requesting support for the purchase of the Kingsbury land which is 

used for community sports events in the Mad River Valley.  The fields are contracted for 

use for soccer and lacrosse through June 30th, 2017.  The MRVRD has received $220k 

in grant money and $125k from valley towns.  

Donation request $5k-$10k.  

PTA agreed a pledge of $7,500 as this is a community investment beneficial to valley 

children. 

 

Fanfare Brass Trio 

Fanfare Brass Trio travel around Vermont and perform in schools and demonstrate how 

the instruments work.  The performance is a 45 minute assembly scheduled for March. 

Donation request $315. 

PTA approved. 

 
Town Meeting Planning: Invites, Facebook, Babysitting 

Promote town meeting via social media and word of mouth.  Babysitting is available. 

Reservations are required.  

 

Transition of Treasurer Position 

Meg Mcdonough will switch roles from vice president to treasurer.  Christine will work 

with Meg to ensure a smooth transition. 

 
Book Fair:  Schedule and Volunteers Update - March 20-24 

Kaiya to follow up with Elizabeth for an update. 

 

SBAC snacks 



SBAC testing will take place in May.  Snacks to be determined nearer the time. 

 

Bulletin Board 

Meg to follow up with Elizabeth on bulletin board update. 

 
Next meeting 6pm, Tuesday, March 14 , 2017 
 


